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Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project Update: Sept. 19, 2024
Dear Resident:

Please be advised that crews are milling on Doverhill Place today. This process consists of
removing old asphalt to prepare for final paving. Crews are also continuing to swap out meters
on Woodacres Road and Wentworth Drive.

Should you have any inquiries regarding the Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project,
please do not hesitate to contact me directly or to call the DWM Project Information line at 1-
800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. For 24-hour emergencies, please call:
770.270.6243.



